
Tim Burns HCR No. 128

Requests that the State Board of Elementary and Secondary Education study issues related
to students' possession of Global Positioning System (GPS) tracking devices at school and
on school buses and submit a report of findings and conclusions, including any
recommendations for legislation, to the House and Senate education committees at least 60
days before the 2014 R.S.


